
LEE ENERGY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
March 7, 2023 

 

Present: Lou Grondin, Mary Woodward, Barb Wauchope and Erik Johnson  

1. Approved the minutes from the LEC meeting on 2.7.2023 

2. Lou Stopped by the transfer station to see the progress of the Solar Array. It 

was covered with snow for the time being. Rachel Eades has since sent a 

photo showing considerable progress. 

3. Mary and Barb have attended a workshop on Community solar Power. They 

discussed the fact that NH needs more infrastructure to accommodate 

large solar arrays, particularly 3 phase power poles.  Because NH is so 

heavily forested, it is more difficult to find spots for large solar arrays. 

4. We had a guest at the meeting. He was an eight grader who was working 

on becoming an eagle scout . We spent some time discussing green issues 

in general and describing the projects the energy committee has worked on 

in the past and ones we are currently working on. 

Minutes submitted by Lou Grondin 

 


